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For a multinational in the 
energy sector, we developed 
a mobile app dedicated to 
monitoring and configuring 
devices that track and 
calculate electricity flow both 
for industries and individuals.

26

5

Types 
of panic 
call option

2

2

2

Dynamic
menus 

Device 
management 
functionalities

Supported 
device 
types 

Supported 
simultaneous 
connections 

For a security company, 
we developed an intuitive 
surveillance app for managing 
SOS emergency calls, facility 
monitoring, and remote-control 
functions. The app allows for 
activating and deactivating 
facilities, programming zones 
and schedules, sending push 
notifications, and managing 
contact lists.
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For a leading company in 
comfort and efficiency in 
electrical and hydronic 
systems, we developed a simple 
and intuitive app for managing 
programmable thermostats, 
allowing control anytime and 
remotely.

For a leading company in legal 
advertising, we modernized and 
rewrote an app for searching, 
consulting, and participating 
in judicial auctions. The app 
also enables searching in hand-
drawn areas and offers the 
option to save auction-related 
appointments to the calendar. Million 
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